
October 9, 1979 

Mr. Z. Creighton Brinson 
Taylor, Brinson & Aycock 
Attorneys at Law 

210 East Saint James Street 
Post Office Drawer 308 
Tarboro, North Carolina 27886 

Dear Creighton: 

I appreciate the invitation to attend the reception 
and dinner to be held at the Carolina Country Club in 
Raleigh on Saturday, December 1, 1979. It was kind of you 
to think of me. 

I will be in Asheville that day, but believe I will 
be able to get back to Raleigh in time for the dinner. 
I look forward to being with all of you that evening. 

Once again, thank you for extending this invitation. 
With best wishes and warm personal regards. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Morgan 
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Honorable Robert Morgan 

United States Senator 

1251 Dirksen Senate Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Robert: 

As you are aware, Naval Reserve Volunteer Training (LAW) 0708 and its 
predecessor Unit, Naval Reserve Law Company 6-1, has for a number of 
years had a no drill credit reception and dinner with appropriate presentations 
for its members, former members and distinguished guests and their 
spouses. Traditionally this affair has been held immediately preceding 
the Christmas Season. 

On behalf of the Naval Reserve Volunteer Training Unit (LAW) 0708, I 
cordially invite you and Katy to be our guests at the reception and 
dinner to be held at the Carolina Country Club in Raleigh, North Carolina 
on Saturday 1 December 1979. The usual schedule is for the reception to 
commence at 1830 followed by dinner and special presentations at 2000. 

This invitation is sent far in advance of the event in the hope that you 
can arrange your busy schedule so that you can attend. 

My term as Commanding Officer expires 30 September 1979 and it is expected 
that Commander John B. Lewis, Jr. of Farmville will be designated as my 
relief. As detailed plans are formulated you will be advised by either 

me or Jack as to the final schedule of events and other information. 

Among the other distinguished guests who have accepted are: Admirals 
Charles E. McDowell and Penrose L. Albright and Captain Edwin R. Fink, 
the Judge Advocate General of the Navy, Director of Naval Reserve Law 
Programs and Director of JAG Reserve Officer Personnel, respectively 
of the Washington, D.C. area, Admiral William J. Gilmore, Commander of 
Naval Reserve Readiness Command Region Seven of Charleston, South Carolina 

and Admiral H. B. Robertson, Jr., Retired Judge Advocate General of the 

Navy and now professor of law at Duke University Law School. Others who 

have been or will be invited are: Admirals William 0. Miller and Hugh H. 

Howell, Jr., Retired Judge Advocate General of the Navy and Director of 
Naval Reserve Law Programs, respectively, of Atlanta, Captain M. F. 
Fasanaro, Officer in Charge of the Naval Legal Services Office at the 
Naval Base in Norfolk, Virginia and several members of Admiral Gilmore's 
staff.  
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We all hope that you and Katy can join us for this occasion this 

year. 

Very respectivefully, 

b) \ 

Care » - 

Z. Creighton Brinson 

CAPT (Sel), JAGC, USNR-R 

Commanding Officer 

Naval Reserve Volunteer Training Unit (LAW) 0708 

Raleigh, North Carolina 

 


